
Deale Beach Citizens Association Community Meeting
December 6, 2022

Welcome everyone!

Secretary’s Report - Eileen O’Neale

Treasurer’s Report - Stephanie Clark for Trever Belden
- SCBD FY24 Budget passed with 75% of those in favor.
- Treasury report through October, $20,090 total

- We will send out an updated report when the books are closed for
November.

Community Reports
Community Hall - Erin/Ashleigh

- Two rentals in November and Three rentals in December

Building & Grounds - Ron Shaw
- Fall Clean up day and thank yous

Waterways - Stephanie Clark
- Living Shoreline update

- Approval meeting is tomorrow, 12/7
- Funds are planned to be released by the 1st of the New Year
- Construction slated for Fall of 2023 or before

Old Business
- New Governors elected
- Community members reached out to Allen about commercial vehicles parked on

the street. Discussion takes place as to whether it is legal or not to park
commercial vehicles in a residential neighborhood. UPDATE: according to county
police, commercial vehicles are not permitted to park in residential
neighborhoods on the street.

- Website Link-to-pay update (Paul or Stephanie)

New Business
- Next steps for restoration of community properties including the boat ramp and

docks.
- Get quotes, choose vendors and start with a timeline. Money will hit our

account this summer (2023).



- Step 1 in Bamboo remediation has begun
- Christmas Party - need chairperson

Adjourn


